
 

    

 
 
14 March 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The PTFA are running an event linked to 
Mother’s Day called: ‘Celebrate The Special 
Lady In Your Life.’   

Pupils who have signed up will go to our 
‘school shop’ to choose a gift on Friday 25th 
March 2022, wrap and label it and bring it 
home that day ready for Mothering Sunday 
on the 27th March.  As we know, families are 
all different so this celebration is for any 
special lady in the children’s lives that you 
would like to sign them up to.   

To sign up, please place £2.50 in an 
envelope with your child’s name and class 
labelled on the front along with who their 
gift is for (e.g. Mum, Mummy, Grandma 
etc.) into the PTFA green box in the office.  
The deadline for signing up is Friday 16th 
March 2022 as the PTFA have to shop for 
items beforehand. 

We would like to thank the PTFA in advance 
for taking the time to run another event to 
help raise money for the school.  It is 
amazing to have these style events going 
again after such a long time.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Rogers  
Principal 
 

 


